
Artstober 2023  

The Vestavia Hills Arts Council is pleased to announce  
Artstober — a gallery exhibition to be available to the  
public throughout the month of October 2023.  

This month-long exhibition of paintings featuring Vestavia 
Hills artists and will be held at Vestavia Hills City Hall and 
Vestavia Hills Civic Center. This is an exciting opportunity to 
showcase your talents to the local Vestavia Hills community! 

This exhibition is open to Vestavia Hills residents only.  

Important dates*: 

August 21  Entry deadline with a limited  
screening of entries 

September 22 Exhibiting artists deliver artwork  
to Vestavia Hills City Hall 

October 1 Opening reception 

October 31 Exhibition closes 

*An artist’s prospectus will be published with additional details.  

People’s choice recognition will be awarded.  

Interested in participating? Please contact Walt Costilow – 
wtcostilow3@gmail.com; or Judith Hand –  jhand@bsc.edu 


